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the three elements that concern me are:

1.collie uses bunbury as it's regional centre and many of those who work in collie commute from greater bunbury
so if collie gets a cold bunbury has a flu. Only persons who have not lived in bunbury or collie would argue for collie
being transferred to the agricultural region.

2. Metropolitan regionSent from my iPad

The rail and road connections to perth and the amount of residential development within the city of Mandurah and
Murray shire and the southern extremities of the metro area and the number of their residents who work in the
metro area and the planning commissions demographic forecasts makes them increasingly part of the metro area
so ultimately the Mandurah , Dawesville and even Murray electorates. Are going to be metro seats while bunbury
and busselton also maintain their population growth rates.N ow seems to he the time to accept that one or more of
these will be metro seats preferably with out changing the number of legislative councillors from the south west.
3bunbury

The transfer of part of austrlind in Harvey shire into the electorate of bunbury at the last redistribution was
incomprehensible as it meant crossing over the collie river.If bunbury needed change it should have been part of
eaton in dardanup or that part of dalyellup east of parade road and north of Norton drive. subdivisions in glen iris
and tuart park in the near future and higher density in bunbury will also help to maintain bunbury enrolments above
guota .The part of eaton would be that bounded by estuary drive the perth bunbury highway Pratt road and glen
Huon Drive.yours sincerely david smith 8picton crescent bunbury
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